From: Celia Clarke

To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Sunnica unique re no 20030635

Date: 10 September 2023 13:35:20

Dear Sir/Madam

I_ have owned and worked on the land that Sunnica wish to use for solar
panels.

The land surrounding Isleham has always produce good crops in a rotation basis. I dispute Sunnica claim that it
is Cat 1 land. That statement is absolutely rubbish. Please request an independent agronomist, which should
have been request during the Examination. We urgently need to rely on our own ability for food production to
feed our population as imports are now being stopped by other countries and no longer export their grains for
our use.

The battery storage system so close to an increasing built up area at Red Lodge is close to schools and
residential housing should definitely not be allowed to go ahead as the safety element is unknown.

All the brown field and Heath land could be used for this project rather than top quality agriculture land in a
densely populated areas.

Yours Celia Clarke

Sent from Celia's iPhone
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